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Dates to Remember  

 
 

 

Parent Information Night 

7th March, 6-7:30pm 
 

P&C Meeting 

22nd March, 9:30am 
 

High Flyers Assembly 

5th April, 9:30am 
 

 

 
 

 
                                                   

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

At Clarke Road School we have a set of core values that underpin all of the 

work we do. We strive to uphold these values and make sure they are 

guiding the future directions of our school. These values came together as a 

result of parents, teachers and community members working together to 

identify and contribute to their formation. Values are critically important for 

everyone if we are to continually build a strong and collaborative school 

culture. 

 

One of our values is- “Respect: Showing care and concern for others”- 

This value applies to our students, our SLSOs, our teachers, our office staff, 

our parents, our carers, our community members and even our chooks! We 

are committed to positive, respectful relationships with everyone! Everyone 

is responsible for their own behaviour, yes even our students. If we show 

respect, continue to practice respect, build on our skills of respect, then our 

school can be the very best school it can be. Respect builds positive 

relationships and that is the basis on high performing schools. We are deeply committed to building positive 

and meaningful relationships with everyone and if we work together this is possible. 

 

 
P.B.E.L. NEWS 

Learning to BE SAFE in the pool area is an important part of our swimming program at 

Clarke Road School. Students love swimming and are learning great routines and behaviours 

that keep them safe in this setting. 

Here is Magura class learning to walk together to the pool, to listen to the instructions of their 

teacher, to sit on the chairs and wait their turn to enter the water and to keep their hands to 

themselves in the water. 

At school we have some great shared Interactive whiteboard resources we use at the beginning 

of each swimming session. These familiar resources alert the students to the lesson to come 

and remind them how to be safe around and in the pool so that we can all learn and have fun 

together. 
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Magura kids sitting and 
waiting for instructions 
before going in the water   

Michelle feeling confident 
to swim on her own  

 

Magura class practicing 
skills in the water  

 

Patrick is listening to the 
teacher and practicing 
his swimming skills  

 

Ava having fun with 
her friends in the pool  

 

Cayden enjoying a few 
laps  
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In showing respect we work towards connecting behaviours NOT disconnecting behaviours. When we use 

connecting behaviours we are caring, supportive, listening, contributing, befriending, Encouraging, trusting 

and negotiating and respecting difference. We are all different. Your views as a parent matter, so do the 

views of the teaching staff, our amazing support staff, our visiting friends, our carers and our drivers. We are 

solution focused in addressing issues that arise and we support each other to become better at the work we do, 

whether we are parents, teachers, support staff or carers. I extend my deepest appreciation to the wonderful 

parents we work with who support us and come to the table to discuss actions forward and negotiate continual 

improvement. It matters! Together we can change the world for our students. Together we can build better 

educational outcomes. Together we can all deliver better services. 
 

Personal Learning and Support Planning meetings are now being organised and will start next week. It is 

expected that every family will attend the meeting. If you cannot attend on the day we will be flexible in 

fitting you in. This meeting provides families with the opportunity to have input into the educational planning 

for their child. As we are a team and have a shared responsibility to deliver education, your attendance is 

required. The meeting is focused on educational planning, so it is ideal when therapy goals can be coordinated 

prior to the meeting, so that time can be utilised to focus on educational planning. Please take some time to 

contemplate the goals you would like to be prioritised in your child’s plan. 
 

If you are visiting our school, take some time to have a look at the great work Daniel, our General Assistant is 

doing around the school. What is a General Assistant you say! Well Daniel is responsible for ground 

maintenance and keeping our school looking super. The gardens are looking great. Sometimes we can 

overlook the great contributions that people make to our school. So if you haven’t already take a peek at the 

school improvements being achieved. 
 

Last week Shanaya Dubash and Toby Lord hosted a Team from the NSW Department of Education 

technology team and a member of the Microsoft team as we started to explore possibilities around gaming 

using adapted switches. We trialled the switch with three students- Will, Julian and Aiden and you know we 

couldn’t wipe the smiles from their faces. In about 2 minutes Julian got the hang of using 5 switches to control 

Minecraft, a building program. They were super stars. We have also just ordered a STEM kit for next term 

that will give access to Virtual reality and 3D printers. Why not we say! I think our kids will love it. 

 

                                                                    
 

This week the NSW Department of Education delivered their blueprint for the education of students with 

Disabilities moving forward. The document called “disability Strategy A living Document- Improving the 

outcomes for children and young people, and their families” is NOW available. I have been part of this work 

for the last two years and to tell the truth I felt like crying as it represents a hard fought win to increase the 

focus on quality education for students living with disability. 

 

The Vision-  

Building a better system- we aspire to build an education system in which children with disability thrive 

academically, develop good physical, mental and emotional health and gain the skills to live in a fulfilling, 

independent life post school. 

We want to be Australia’s best education system and one of the finest in the world for young people. 

I will continue to include elements of the disability strategy in our newsletter moving forward. 

 

Have a great week! 

Di 



 

Creating a Voice (CaV) Project   
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

   

 
 

 

 



 

                     

 

 

  

   

 



 

 

   
 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 


